
Update for Pewsey Area Board 

 

 

Update from 
 

Wilcot and Huish with Oare 

Date of Area Board Meeting 
 

Monday 9th January 2016  

 

 

 

 

Headlines/Key Issues 
 

 

 We were successful with an application for a resilient communities grant from SSE to 
support a community defibrillator, portable generator and other severe weather 
equipment for a rest centre. 

 

 

 Canal forum took place at Stanton St Bernard on Nov 23rd.  The next Forum will take 
place in early spring. 

 

 

 Oare School has again raised concerns over the junction of the A345 and Huish turn in 
Oare.  The PC is working with CATG to install Village gates to the south of Oare and 
was the first village to have the SID now that a collection of Parishes have taken this on 
with thanks to Cllr Colin Gale of Rushall for his work on this. 

 

 

 Further to the above, the PC is investigating working with the landowner to improve a 
footpath so that Oare Church can be reached on foot without the children walking down 
the main A345 where there is no footway.  

 

 
 


